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Thursday, 14 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

In Foundation 2 we record children’s work on an online package called Evidence Me.   

 

As parents, you are able to log onto to the website and look at what work your child has been undertaking 

and you can also share work and pictures that your child has done with you outside school. 

 

To create a log in we need your email address. 

 

Please complete the form below and return to Miss Knight. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Foundation Stage Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Evidence Me 

 
 

Childs Name:_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Email address, please print 
                    

                    

 

 

Signed:____________________________________________ Parent /Carer 
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